
 

 

 

St Catherine of Siena  
“Be all that you can be and you will set the world on fire” 
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NEWSLETTER                       Term 2,  Week 2 30th April 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

FEAST DAY 

Yesterday we celebrated our Feast Day with Mass and then the Palio di 

Siena. Each class made a horse and chose a jockey and our Palio was run 

just before lunch. This is as a reminder of the Palio, a bare-back horse 

race, which is run twice a year in Siena to commemorate important Feast 

days of the city. All of the riders in this race represent different areas of the 

city. Congratulations to Prep D and their jockey Hailey Cini who won this 

race this year. 

 

NAPLAN 2021 

The NAPLAN assessments for our Year 3 & 5 students will be held on May 11th, 12th & 13th . These tests 

will assess student achievement in both Literacy and Numeracy.   

 Literacy: Reading, Writing and Language Conventions (which is spelling, grammar and punctuation). 

 Numeracy: Number, Algebra, Function and Pattern, Space and Measurement, Chance and Data. 

It is anticipated that all children in Year 3 & 5 will complete these assessments unless they are exempt or 

parents choose to withdraw them. Children can only be exempt if they have been in Australia for less than 

12 months and have yet to acquire adequate English OR if they have a learning difficulty which would    

compromise their ability to complete the assessments independently. Parents and guardians can choose to 

withdraw their children for a number of other reasons. If a child is exempt and their parents would prefer 

that they not sit the tests or if parents/guardians choose to withdraw their child from sitting these tests, a 

signed parental authority must be obtained and retained at school. Please contact me if you wish to        

withdraw your child or request an exemption for them. If you have any questions regarding the NAPLAN 

tests, or about your child sitting these tests, please see your child’s classroom teacher. Results from these 

assessments will be available to parents later in the year. It is essential that parents of Year 5 students 

keep the NAPLAN assessment in a safe place when it arrives as Secondary schools often ask for 

this when enrolling students for Year 7. 

Wishing you all a great weekend. 

 

 

Carmel Marantelli 

PRINCIPAL  

Reflection  
I gave you your EYES to look at the sky and everything else and the beauty of creation through me. 

I gave you your EARS to listen to my word and to pay attention to the needs of your neighbours. 

I gave you your TONGUE to proclaim my word, to confess your own sins and to work for the salvation of others. 

I gave you your HANDS to serve your neighbours when you see them sick and to help them with  offerings in their 

need. 

I gave you your FEET to carry you to places that are holy and useful to you and your neighbours  

for the glory and praise of my name.    Amen  

School Closure Day 

Friday, 4th June 

mailto:principal@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au?subject=Enquiry
http://www.scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

Parish Of Melton Office 

20 - 22 Unitt Street, Melton 

Tel: 9743 6515, Fax: 9747 8603 

Email: melton@cam.org.au                            

Office Open: Tuesday - Friday 9am - 3pm 
 

Mass Times  - St Catherine of Siena 

Wednesday Morning:  9.15am  

Tuesday Evening:   7.00pm  

Saturday Evening:  6.00pm  

Sunday Morning:   9.00am & 11.00am 

Sunday Evening:   5.00pm  
  

  

  w: http://pol.org.au/melton/Home 

Sacrament of First Communion 

The enrolment Mass for all Year 5 students  

preparing for the Sacrament of First            

Communion will take place this weekend 

1st/2nd May. 
 

Please bring in your enrolment form filled in so 

that it is ready to be handed in during the Mass. 

Choose one of the following Masses to attend 

at St Catherine of Siena Church, Melton 

West (108 Bulmans Rd, Melton West):  

Saturday, 1st May - 6.00pm  

Sunday, 2nd May - 9.00am, 11.00am, 5.00pm 

FRIDAY, 7th OF MAY 2021 

Gifts are priced between $1 and $4 

Please bring along a plastic bag to put your 

gifts in. 

*Children will have an opportunity to     

purchase 1-2 gifts 

St Catherine of Siena PFA 

2022 Enrolments have now opened and will close at the end of May 

Enrolment applications are now available from the office.  

When lodging an application copies of your child’s birth certificate, immunisation certificate and 

Baptism certificate must be attached along with any VISA or legal documents if these are           

applicable. 

All siblings of current students as well as all new applicants are required to have an enrolment     

application lodged and attend an enrolment interview with our Principal Carmel Marantelli and our 

Parish Priest Fr Michael Moody. 

mailto:melton@cam.org.au?subject=Enquiry
http://pol.org.au/melton/Home
https://www.instagram.com/melton_parish/
https://www.facebook.com/catholicparishmelton


 

 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

3              Week 3 4                     

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

5                    

*MPSSA District 

Cross Country 

6 7                     

*Mother’s Day Stall              

*MPSSA Winter 

Sports - Round 2             

8 9 

10            Week 4 11 *Yr 3 & Yr 5 

NAPLAN         
*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

12                               

*Yr 3 & Yr 5 

NAPLAN 

13                             

*Yr 3 & Yr 5 

NAPLAN 

14 15                     

Year 5 Eucharist 

Ceremonies 

16  

17            Week 5 18                   

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

19                   

*National          

Simultaneous 

Storytime 

20 21 22                      

Yr 4 Eucharist            

Presentation 

Mass 

23                            

Yr 4 Eucharist           

Presentation 

Masses 

24             Week 6 25                     

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

26 27 28 29 30 

31            Week 7 1 June            

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm   

2 3 4                        

School Closure 

Day 

5 6 

7              Week 8 8                           

*Prep 2022        

Enrolment Interviews 

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm   

9                        

*Prep 2022           

Enrolment Interviews 

10                      

*Prep 2022               

Enrolment Interviews 

*Year 4 Eucharist 

Information Night 

11                      

*Feast of the Sacred 

Heart Mass            

*MPSSA Winter  

Interschool Sport - 

Lightning Cup 

12 13 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the following children who all received a class award this 

week. These awards were presented at school today.  

Keep up the terrific effort!!   

Prep A -  Reighson Fajardo 

Prep B -  Achuach Garang 

Prep D -  Nikola Majkic 

1E - Logan Fraser 

1F -  Whole Class 

1H -  Angel Ngong 

2G -  Lewis Michael 

2I  -  Majok Majok 

2K -  Nyok Anyar 

3J - Christian Tuason 

3L - Madeline Watts 

3M - Deng Akot 

4Q -  Isabella Archer 

4S -  Will James 

4U -  Apai Dhal 

5R - Kane Bondin 

5T -  Benjamin Saliba 

5V -  Roselyn Jojo 

6O - Arop Adour 

6P -  Sienna Wright 

PE - Class 3L 

Performing Arts - Class 2G 

LOTE - Class 6P 

Term 2, 2021 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


